McGraw-HiLL Book COMPANY - INC

MGGRAW HILL BUILDING
330 WEST 42n0 STREET

NEW YORK,N.Y.

September 17
X .9 O 7

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In Mr. McGraw's absence, I
acknowledge your two letters of September 15
concerning requests for information regard-

ing BETTER BASKETBALL which you have
received from Messrs. Charles H., Williams

and W, H. Dingle.

These letters will have Mr.
McGraw's attention upon his return to
the office next Monday.

Very truly yours,

Secretary to Mr. Curt@ McGraw.



